
 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

DATE: January 6, 2022 

 

TO: Elected Officials Serving on the Atlanta Regional Commission 

 

FROM: Hon. Robb Pitts, Chairman, Fulton County Commission 

 
 

SUBJECT: ARC Citizen District Election 
 

Georgia Law requires the “chairman of the county commission of the most populous county” to 

convene a meeting of elected officials serving on the ARC Board for the purpose of filling 

positions/vacancies created in ARC citizen districts. To that end, and for the purpose of electing 

 

Citizen District 11 representative due to redistricting, Chairman Pitts will convene 

the following ARC Elected Officials meeting to fill these positions for terms beginning January 

12, 2022. 

 

Date and Time: Wednesday, January 12, 2022, 1:30 P.M. (at the beginning of the ARC Board 

Meeting) 

Location: VIRTUAL 

 

Qualifications for a citizen member include: 

must be a resident of the district he/she represents; 

cannot hold elective or appointed public office or be an employee of any political jurisdiction in the 

Region. 

 

Any elected official, without regard to jurisdiction, may offer a nomination for any citizen district 

position. Attendance at this very important election is vital, as a quorum (13 of 25) of elected 

officials is required. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact ARC Executive Director Doug Hooker, 

dhooker@atlantaregional.org. 

mailto:dhooker@atlantaregional.org

